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PUBLIC NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
SANTA CRUZ COUNTY, ARIZONA
BID NUMBER: B-04-25-CO37
One-Stop Comprehensive Center Operator
Program Years 2025–2029
Notice is hereby given that Santa Cruz County is soliciting sealed proposals from qualified entities to serve as the One Stop Comprehensive Center Operator under the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) Title I for Program Years 2025–2029.
RFP RELEASE DATE:
June 18, 2025, 9:00 AM
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE SESSION:
July 7, 2025, 1:30 PM – 2:30 PM
Santa Cruz County One Stop Center
610 North Morley Avenue, Nogales, AZ 85621
Zoom Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87913394429?pwd=INblyxAsPGdb9zsnavaa4bsJu66JYv.1
Meeting ID: 879 1339 4429 | Passcode: 346485
SUBMISSION DEADLINE:
Proposals must be received by July 14, 2025, at 3:00 PM (Arizona Time). Late submissions will not be considered.
DELIVERY ADDRESS:
Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors
Attn: Alma Schultz, Clerk of the Board & Elections Director
2150 North Congress Drive, Suite 119
Nogales, AZ 85621
REQUIRED SUBMISSION:
One (1) original, six (6) copies, and a thumb drive containing the complete proposal.
RFP PACKETS ARE AVAILABLE AT:
Santa Cruz County ARIZONA@WORK Job Center
610 North Morley Avenue, Nogales, AZ 85621
Phone: 520.375.7670
Email: Zbustamante@santacruzcountyaz.gov
Or online at: https://www.santacruzcountyaz.gov/286/Bids-Solicitations
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